
CEREMONY 
 

The traditional cast-off ceremony will be June 19th,  in the Coyote Café. 
Further details will to come. IMPORTANT - If you have photos 
from any of your student’s years at Cascade Ridge (kindergarten 
through 5thgrade) that you would like to include the ceremony 
slideshow, please upload to the following onedrive link: 

 2019-5th Grade 
 

Questions regarding the ceremony and slideshow should be directed to 
Arin Kamoltrakul at arink428@yahoo.com 

Thank you all! We look forward to working with you to make this an 
exciting and memorable time for our 5th graders! 

 If you have any questions, please contact  

Sandy McNees sandy_mcnees@hotmail.com  or  

April Gregory amparnell621@yahoo.com 
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